
 
Fidelity Fund Certificates 2023 – Online applications to 

open on 01 November 

Dear Legal Practitioners  

The Legal Practice Council hereby notifies legal practitioners who are required to hold Fidelity 

Fund certificates ( attorneys who are partners, directors or who practice for own account and 

advocates with trust accounts) that the Fidelity Fund Certificate application portal will officially 

open on 01 November 2022. 

A further notice will be issued to notify legal practitioners once the portal is open. In the interim, 

the practitioners are encouraged to ensure that the information or details required for the 

application process (including confirmation of audited accounts) is prepared timeously to 

ensure that there are no delays with the applications.  

FFC applications will be  processed online only  

Legal practitioners further reminded that only an online process is available for all FFC 

applications. 

 

 

During the month of October, before the opening of the portal, the LPC will provide :  

• Links for practitioners to submit FFC applications  

• Contacts of individuals who can assist with FFC queries in the respective Provincial 

offices.  

 Kind regards, 

NOTICE: 

30 September 2022  


